Dear School Administrator,

It is with great pride that I recommend Patricia Harris as a Preschool Teacher at your facility. We had the pleasure of hiring Patricia immediately after she had graduated from college and she fit right in with our organization. The children adored her and her lesson plans were always engaging and interesting to the students.

Patricia's primary goal was to get the parents of each student involved in their child's education. She would send lesson plans home with the students and invite parents to sit in on classes. This was an innovative approach that we are still using to this very day. Patricia was able to make strong connections with all of the parents of our students.

On the days when other teachers had called in sick, Patricia gladly picked up the mantle and taught several classes in one day. While it is not a task that anyone would want to do regularly, we knew that we were covered in the event that we were short-staffed. We knew that we could rely on Patricia to help out in any way we needed.

While we are sad to see Patricia leave our organization, we do understand her need to move to a new state to follow her husband's career. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 555-988-4355 or email me at gracelespi@email.com.

Sincerely Yours,

Grace R. Lespi

Administrator

Peace Time Preschool

